
October 2020 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

I am very excited to share that we will still be able to allow our kids (and staff!) to 
celebrate Halloween this year at school.  The details are not like those of previous years as we will 
continue keeping a strong focus on safety this year.  With thanks to our PTO, each child will be 
able to experience a spooky Halloween Craft and a delicious treat.  Thank you PTO!  

 
These events are sadly only for students.  I am unable to invite parents to the parties or 

the parade as we’ve done in years past.  My most sincere apologies.  Our Cohort D students will 
not be able to attend the parade or parties but they will be able to enjoy the occasion remotely.. 
We will be doing a materials distribution during the week of October 19th to distribute crafts and 
treats for all.  

 
Here is the schedule of events…. 

Tuesday, October 27th, 2020 - Cohort A for 3, 4, 5 
1. Halloween Craft & Party @ 12:00 in classrooms 
2. Halloween Parade @ 12:35 on the blacktop 

 
Friday, October 30th, 2020 - All Preschool, K, 1, and 2 students and Cohort B for 3, 4, 5 

1. K, 1, 2 = Parade @ 12:00 and Craft/Party @ 12:30 
2. 3, 4, 5 = Craft/Party @ 12:00 and Parade @ 12:35 

 
A few guidelines to help these events run smoothly! 

 
1. Students need to wear costumes to school. Changing in school will not be allowed. 

 
2. Students may not wear any item which contains a reference to drugs or alcohol. 

 
3. Weapons of any type - real or fake - may not be part of any costume nor 

brought to school for this event. 
 

4. Halloween masks are allowable.  
 
Thank you, 
Mr. Cook 


